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Aspen Group, Inc. to Announce Fiscal
2017 3rd Quarter Results on Thursday,
March 9th
NEW YORK, Feb. 06, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Aspen Group, Inc. (OTCQB:ASPUD),
parent of Aspen University, a nationally accredited online postsecondary education
company, will host a conference call to discuss its fiscal year 2017 third quarter (ending
January 31, 2017) financial results and business outlook on Thursday, March 9, 2017, at
4:30 p.m. (ET).   Aspen will issue a press release reporting results after the market closes on
Thursday, March 9.

The conference call can be accessed by dialing toll-free (844) 452-6823 (U.S.) or (731) 256-
5216 (international).  Subsequent to the call, a transcript of the audiocast will be available
from the Company’s website at ir.aspen.edu.

About Aspen Group, Inc. (OTCQB:ASPUD)

Aspen Group, Inc. is an online postsecondary education company. Aspen University’s
mission is to offer any motivated college-worthy student the opportunity to receive a high-
quality, responsibly priced distance-learning education for the purpose of achieving
sustainable economic and social benefits for themselves and their families. Aspen is
dedicated to providing the highest quality education experiences taught by top-tier faculty –
57 percent of our adjunct faculty hold doctoral degrees. To learn more about Aspen
University, visit www.aspen.edu.

Company Contact:
Aspen Group, Inc.
Michael Mathews, CEO
914-906-9159

Source: Aspen Group, Inc.

https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=xtfr3YARaCOKQgGW2d8475q_6LFS4I0k2poL5xLmuOJPY-G7j_Q2UJva-Xabzh0OTowpBYOHpNa40rT0e4Oh2A==
https://www.globenewswire.com/NewsRoom/AttachmentNg/df26e2a8-d305-441f-b6eb-9e83758129f5

	Aspen Group, Inc. to Announce Fiscal 2017 3rd Quarter Results on Thursday, March 9th

